
Digital Archive
International History Declassified

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org

November 17, 1989
Letter, Richard Carter to Herbert Beukes

Citation:

"Letter, Richard Carter to Herbert Beukes", November 17, 1989, Wilson Center Digital
Archive, South African Foreign Affairs Archives, A-M. Obtained and contributed by
Anna-Mart van Wyk, Monash South Africa.
https://wilson-center.drivingcreative.com/document/116003

Summary:

Richard Carter writes to the US Ambassador to South Africa proposing that South Africa
"come clean" about its nuclear program.
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